
CONGRESSWOMAN HOCHUL’S PLAN TO  

MAKE IT IN AMERICA 
 

Rep. Hochul is fighting to advance her Make It In America agenda to ensure that American 

manufacturers will continue to grow, create jobs here, and outperform foreign competition: 

 

INVEST IN AMERICAN WORKERS AND CLOSE THE SKILLS GAP 

Some American businesses struggle to fill skilled positions, even when millions of Americans 

are eager to get back to work.  To help American workers earn the skills job creators need, Rep. 

Hochul introduced the Workforce-Ready Educate America Act, which encourages partnerships 

between businesses and educational institutions by providing employers with tax credits for 

participating in qualified technical training and skills partnering programs.  

 

BRING JOBS HOME 

Our tax code is broken and rewards companies when they ship American jobs overseas.  To stop 

your tax dollars from subsidizing outsourcing, Rep. Hochul cosponsored the Bring Jobs Home 

Act, which cuts taxes for companies that bring jobs back to the United States and eliminates the 

tax deduction businesses receive for moving expenses when sending jobs and facilities to other 

countries. 

 

CRACK DOWN ON UNFAIR CHINESE TRADE PRACTICES 

China artificially undervalues its currency, resulting in more cheap Chinese imports flooding our 

markets and fewer American exports being sold in China.  To level the playing field for 

American workers, Rep. Hochul cosponsored the Currency Reform for Fair Trade Act, which 

would give the Administration more tools to counter unfair currency manipulation and protect 

American jobs. 

 

SPUR PRODUCTION OF AMERICAN-MADE ENERGY AND RESOURCES 

American manufacturers need a reliable supply of affordable, American-made energy and raw 

materials.  That is why Rep. Hochul voted to expedite approval of the Keystone XL pipeline, a 

critical project which would improve U.S. energy security and is expected to create more than 

20,000 jobs.  Rep. Hochul also helped pass the National Strategic and Critical Minerals 

Production Act to streamline permitting for the development of rare earth minerals.  Our country 

relies on foreign imports for these minerals, which are needed for high-tech manufacturing. 

 

KEEP TAX DOLLARS IN AMERICA 

Shamefully, public funds are often spent on products made outside of the United States.  In 

recent years, even U.S. Customs and Border Patrol agents have been supplied with uniforms 

made in Mexico and other foreign countries.  Rep. Hochul is fighting to keep our tax dollars in 

America and passed an amendment in the Homeland Security Committee to ensure that 

Department of Homeland Security uniforms are made in the USA. 


